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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act makes an office in OJD to do audits in circuit courts and report bad behavior.
(Flesch Readability Score: 70.1).

Establishes the Office of Quality Assurance as an independent office within the Judicial Department.
Directs the office to conduct audits of noncriminal proceedings in the circuit courts and report
incidents of judicial bias or egregious behavior to the Chief Justice of the Supreme Court and the
Commission on Judicial Fitness and Disability.
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